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The meeting was called to order by Club
President, Jack Fusari.

Guest were Rick Barba who has a 1972 Firebird
for sale. Anyone interested his phone number ig
355-2320.

Randy Beaver introduced his son, Mike Beaver

The minutes from our July 11, 2011 meeting
were approved.

Treasurer's reportwas given by Bill

Truckell. We have 37 paid members and 18
associate members.

He wrote the check for our $1000 donation to
Big Brothers.

Judy Mueller sent a hello to everyone and said
she doing okay.

Old Business:
A report was given on the update of our By-Law$
by Sam Fisher. They are waiting for a
verification from POCI, then they will finish the
review.

New Business:
Discussion was held on the Toys for Tots show |n
November. Jack Fusariis looking for ideas for
the trophies. Judy Garrett volunteered to check
the Internet for bobble-heads and other

ideas. We are looking at twelve categories.
Ron Berglund will talk to Sean Ford about being
our DJ and also will talk to Jerry Burt about
being Santa Claus.

Reports were given on Past Activities:

July 6-9 2011 POCI Convention by Dennis
Simonson. Next year it will be in St. Charles,
lllinois. It will be their 40's year.

Woodlake Show: Carl Smith and Ron Berglund
took first in their Class. They met in Fowler,
helped with judging and had a fun day.
Fortuna Redwood Auto Xpo- Keith took Best of
Show. Approximately 600 cars were present.
Reno, report was given by Joel Garrett.

Gathering at Bentley's on Thursday evenings.-
They are having weekly winners and will have a
Grand Prize winner of the Golden Hub Cap
July 27" - Ladies luncheon at the Spaghetti
Factory

Future Activities:

Every Friday night there is a car show at West
Fowler and North Alluvial. Any kind of

car. $10.00 to register and that includes a free
dinner and a raffle ticket. Be there by 5:00 to
find a place.

August 20th at Chubbys First and Gettysburg.
August 13, Rock the Block Summer Car Show at
Hedricks Chevrolet.

August 19 and 20 Clovis Elks Hot August Days.
Must pre- register

August 24, ladies luncheon, an E-mail will go
out later for the place and time.

Save September 25th, Sunday for summer games
at Victor Weitzel's place. He is coming up with
new and exciting games...

Sept. 10-11 will be the Run for the Gold Car
Show

Sept. 9th Randy Beaver invited us to Somerford
Place for a Car Show, oldies but goodies and
they will have music and refreshments. 6-8 at
6075 N. Marks.

Quite a lot of discussion was held on our POCC
Annual Trip To Cayucos. Judy Kasper reported
that the house is having major renovation and is
not sure it will be finished in time. The majority
of the members still want to go. Judy is going to
check into the Veterans Hall.

Attendance drawing was won by Brian and Janet
Massey, who were not present. It will be thirty
dollars next month.

Our next meeting will be September 12th at
Yosemite Falls.

Respectfully,
Paula Yost
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